
Summer Assignment
For Incoming 2nd Graders

Research shows that over the summer break, 
children can lose over two months' of math 
learning. To help beat this Summer Slide, 
scholars have been given a Math Summer 
Assignment.  The completed assignment is 
due on August 16th and will be worth a 
Grade. 

We wish you a great Summer Break! 

 
Sincerely,  

Archimedean Academy 
Math Team 






























